
          
 

 

Cash Converters and ASIC 

 
 
Cash Converters International Limited (‘the Company’) has been co-operating with an 
investigation by ASIC into its compliance with the responsible lending provisions applicable to 
small amount credit contracts under the National Consumer Credit Protection Act 2009 (Cth).  
 
Discussions between Cash Converters and ASIC as to the most appropriate resolution to the 
matter are continuing. Accordingly, the Board has decided to book a provision in the range of 
$12-13 million in its FY2016 annual financial statements in respect of any potential compliance 
issues in its credit assessment processes. The Company has sufficient cash reserves to meet its 
obligations under this provision. 
 
Cash Converters will advise the market further when negotiations with ASIC reach a concluded 
outcome. 
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